

The National Library of Argentina and the Latin America and the Caribbean Section of the International Federation of Library Associations and Institutions (IFLA) invites you to attend the conference to present, Dr. Ingrid Parent, president of IFLA, on the subject “Re-Shaping Access to Information: Libraries at the Centre”, which will take place on October 26 at 4 pm., in the Auditorium David Viñas of the Book and the Language Museum at National Library, Av. Las Heras 2555, Buenos Aires.

